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November 3, 2009 2:00 – 3:30 PM ET/ 1:00 - 2:30 Central / 12:00 - 1:30 Mountain / 11:00 - 12:30 Pacific 



Novel H1N1 Influenza – A Health Center Update
Join us for a lively 1.5 hour webinar featuring speakers from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, HRSA, and the Bureau of Primary Health Care.

Topics to be covered include an update on the latest information on H1N1, HRSA guidance for grantees, and FTCA coverage.

There will be a Q&A session but participants are strongly encouraged to submit questions in advance of this webinar to Mollie Melbourne at mmelbourne@nachc.com.

Speakers:
· US Public Health Service Lt Commander Tom Shimabukuro, Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
· George Smith, Director, HRSA Office of Emergency Preparedness and Continuity of Operations (EPCO), Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) 
· Tracey Orloff, Senior Advisor, Office of the Associate Administrator, Bureau of Primary Health Care (BPHC), HRSA 
There is no cost to participate in this webinar. We encourage health centers with more than one participant per location to register just once and view the webinar together. To register for this session, follow this link: REGISTER HERE You will receive an email with log-on information after you have registered.  Please note: email for registration approval is not immediate, expect to receive notice of acceptance 12-24 hours after registering. But definitely by noon the day of Webinar.
**Please note: There are two ways to listen to this webinar. For those of you who can hear audio through your computer, you will simply need to log on to the website and the sound will come through your computer speakers. If you do not have audio through your computer or you have dial-up access to the internet, you will need to call in. The number will be provided in the log-on information after you have registered.**
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact Mollie Melbourne at 203.256.2773 or mmelbourne@nachc.com. 
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